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Notification of weekend site 
establishment activities –  
Saturday 16 November 2024  

To support a program of Prince of Wales Hospital 
refurbishment works being delivered as part of the 
Randwick Campus Redevelopment project, a 
storage compound and temporary site sheds will 
be installed on Hospital Road, adjacent to Delivery 
Drive. These facilities will be in place for 
approximately 12 months. 

Site shed installation and set-up activities are 
scheduled for Saturday 16 November from  
8am to 4pm.  

Heavy vehicles will deliver site sheds and materials 
via Barker Street and Hospital Road, entering 
Loading Dock 7 and reversing to the site 
establishment zone. A small mobile crane will 
unload the sheds, with each delivery expected to 
take approximately 20 minutes. All vehicles will be 
escorted by traffic control, with a single 
transportation vehicle entering and exiting 
Hospital Road at any given time.  

These works may result in minor noise impacts 
from vehicle movements and the unloading of 
equipment and materials. Noise mitigation 
measures will be in place.  

While temporary delays to traffic flow may occur 
as delivery vehicles access the site, there will be 
minimal impact to car park access. 

Pedestrian and emergency vehicle access to the 
hospital will be maintained at all times.  
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Access to the Prince of Wales Hospital Emergency 
Department from Magill Street, via Botany Street, 
will not be impacted. 
 

Location of works 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please note that all activity dates and times are subject to change. 


